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Master students and doctoral students who are interested in assuming information 

about the course “Mathematical Control Theory”, which is going to be held during 

the second semester 2017/2018,  are kindly invited to visit the web page 

 

http://www.science.unitn.it/~bagagiol 

 

 

They may also directly contact Fabio Bagagiolo (responsible for the course) at  

e-mail: fabio.bagagiolo@unitn.it. 

 

 

 

 
An optimal control problem: “Is it more profitable to follow the purple path, the blue path or the orange 

path? And, how can I be able to follow the optimal one?”. 
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